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ON STAEE! Acton School of Dance students line up for Friday’s dress rehearsal before their
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Saturday performance of Where Dreams Begin at Acton High School. From left: Emily Saunders,
Shaelyn Johnston, Sarah Garrett, Margot'Lafrance and Kaila Colavecchi. (Eve Martin photo)

New bar to open next month

BY DOUG HARRISON
The Acton Tanner
Bedroxx, Acton’s new restaurant-
bar, which was supposed to open
by May, will likely begin opera-
tions by mid-July.

Paul Seminara, a 25-year-old
entrepreneur who purchased the
old Meeting Place building, says
he has been surprised by the extent
of renovations required.

“This is more work than I
thought,” admitted the Erin resi-
dent on Friday. “At first I thought
“How hard can it be?”

“Plans have slowed down.
We’ve changed some, like adding
two more bars and one upstairs.”

The interior of the Mill Street
building has already been dry-
walled. Other jobs to be completed
before the opening of Bedroxx in-
clude revamping the fire system,
plumbing, re-wiring and the In-
stallation of a new heating and air
conditioning system.

Bedroxx will offer an upscale
billiards area on the top floor with
a small lounge as a waiting room,
abig-screensports lounge, adance
floor — featuring a $125,000
sound and lighting system — and

Public welcome

The public is welcome to attend
the local United Way’s Annual
General Meeting and Apprecia-
tion Night at the McKenzie-Smith
school library on June 21. The
meeting begins at 7 pm.

For details phone the United
Way office at 877-3066.

CAREGIVERS

Do you have your
Power of Attorney,
Wills in place?
Lawyer approved
kits $35 each.

“Embracing the
Challenge of Caregiving”
booklet $4 each.

4912 Hwy. 25,
north of Acton
853-3663

18 draught lines, up from the ini-
tial plans of four.

“The kitchen will also be re-
opened. With Jack Tanner’s
closed, we’ll be offering Sunday
brunches,” said Seminara, who
admits that “it’s going to be hard;
[ think it’1l take the first year just to
get over the (negative) reputation.

“But if you run a good place,
people’s feelings turn around
quickly.”

Seminara says the outside of
the building will undergo a facelift.
The front will include an illumi-

nated sign with the Bedroxx logo
and corner signs—similarto those
advertising coming attractions at
movie theatres.

With the domed look to the
building, the atmosphere inside
will be cave-like. The floor and
walls will be like granite stone.

As fortheir logo, Seminarasays
one of five choices will be se-
lected in the next two weeks. Car-
toons with big rocks in a 3-D look
could prevail. Shirts with the logo
will be for sale at Bedroxx once
the doors open.

" Telehop

Communicatior
now providing toll free calling from

Providing Unlimited Flat Rate C
24 hours a day, 7 days a wee

Toronto, Mississauga, Brampton,
Caledon East, Inglewood, Victo

Also
all other long

Lo

52 Main Street, South

Georgetown, ON L7G 3G4

(905) 877-5646

Imagine a town where you play
games, sing songs and do crafts
and other fun things all day. No,
this is not one of the latest election
promises, and no, this “town” is
not for you — it’s for your kids.

“Sontown” is the backdrop for
this year’s Vacation Bible School
(VBS)program. Itisaplace where
children are taught family values,
community involvement, and their
own uniqueness and place inGod’s
world. The program is run jointly
by the Bethel Christian Reformed
Church and the Evangel Pente-
costal Tabernacle of Acton, and
will take place July 3 to 7 from 9
am to noon.

“This year’s VBS curriculum
will be a celebration of family,”
explains VBS coordinator, Greta
Haanstra. “We want to illustrate
the importance of family by incor-
porating Bible stories, songs,
crafts, and games in a meaningful
way for the kids.”

Because of the tremendous re-
sponse to the VBS program in the
past, space in the classes 1s lim-
ited. Haanstra urges parents to pre-
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GREAT, LUNCHES

at the

STATION
HOTEL
1 37 Mill Street East
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distance calls

Bible School returns

register their children if they want
to be assured of a place in this
summer’s classes.

“That way, we can be certain
that the first day is spent fully on
the program, not on administra-
tive details.”

Pre-registration is at the Bethel
Christian Reformed Church (Hwy.
7 and Churchill Road) on June 13,
from 7 to 8:30 pm.

A suggested donation of $5 per
child or $10 per family will help
cover the costs of the program.
For more details, phone Tanja
Leckebusch at 853-5161.

Len Tuitman & Staff present...

Green Thumb
Gardening

Keep your cool this
summer with vines
The proper formation of a thick,
dense vine on your house can provide
you with a cooling effect all summer
long. Deciduous vines on a west wall
will create a shaded area duning the
l summer while in the winter (when
they're leatless) the sun can shine
on the wall to help warm the house.

will insulate it in the winter and shade
| it during the summer. |
The most appropriate vines for this
use are those that are self supporting.
They attach themselves to the house
wall with rootlets that grow out of the
stem or branch. The following are

Evergreen vines planted on the wall |

excellent choices to cool the wall:

the smoothest surface. Has deep green
lustrous foliage that turns a spectacu-
lar scarlet in fall.

Virginia Creeper: A native, hardy
vine that grows rapidly and also turns
red in the fall.

Trumpet Vine: Produces large, showy
I. orange-red trumpet shaped flowers 1n
midsummer.

Climbing Hydrangea: Large white
flowers produced in late June. Flowers
are a half ball — similar to the Anna-
belle Hydrangea tlower. Leaves are
rounded in shape and quite glossy.
Euonymus or Whitecreepers: This

is the only evergreen vine available.
And it produces attractive orange fruit

in the fall.<pe

Each week Len Tuitman and staff of
Tuitman's Garden Centre and Land-
scaping will be presenting helpful tips
and information to assist you in creat-
ing your garden showplace.

Highway 25, one mile
south of Acton
853-2480

| Boston Ivy: Sell clinging, even to '

" STARTING |
A NEW
BUSINESS?

Call your Welcome Wagon
hostess. She will bring greetings
and good luck to you and your

new venture.

Michelle: 877-1441
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